
RE-RECONVENED MEETING HELD ON APRIL 8, 2010 

ENOUGH BALLOTS RECEIVED 

On April 8
th

, the Re-reconvened Meeting was held to count the Election 

Ballots. This time, the Association received 111 valid ballots, constituting a 

quorum.  They were counted by the Inspector of Election, Albert Beyerley 

(and assisted by Bill Rauch).  All 3 candidates, Laura Foster, Todd Matson, 

and Arthur Munoz were re-elected for 2 years each.   

  

Thank you to all who returned their ballots and to our Inspector of Election 

and his assistant. 
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